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Wednesday 13th July 2022
Dear Parent/Guardian,
Thursday 25th August, GCSE results will be released.

GHS staff will be handing out GCSE results from 8:30am in the main hall. Students will
receive an envelope detailing their results for each subject.

Your child should arrive at school no later than 8:30am to collect their results. They do not need
to wear a school uniform.

After they receive their results, they should make their way to the Post 16 centre in B-block and
complete their enrolment into the sixth form. If they, unfortunately, do not meet the entrance
requirements for Post 16 at GHS, they should take their results directly to the college/ sixth
form of their choice to complete enrolment.

If your child requires a hard copy of their results, they will need to contact the exams office at
GHS to make their request. Please note that your child’s GCSE certificate will be available from
mid-November as official documentation of their GCSE results.

We look forward to seeing them in person on August 25th and hopefully celebrating a great set
of results.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me via email.

Ms Hetherington
ahetherington@greenford.ealing.sch.uk
KS4 Lead, Greenford High School
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